

Quakertown Community School District

NANCIANNE EDWARDS Assistant Superintendent

District Services Center 100 Commerce Drive Quakertown, Pennsylvania 18951

> OFFICE: (215) 529-2011 FAX: (215) 538-5070

May 15, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Over the past few months, a committee made up of parents, administrators and teachers met to conduct a comprehensive review of the elementary parent reporting system. As a 2016-17 School Board goal for the Administration, the committee's charge was to recommend revisions to the reporting system and report card to better meet the needs and wants of our elementary parents.

The committee met five times during the past four months to identify pertinent information desired by QCSD parents on their student's report card. All of our elementary parents were surveyed and the committee also compared other regional school district's report cards to seek the best format to use. The end product was a newly revised and stream-lined report card, conference guide and mid-trimester progress report.

The goal of the new report card is to provide information about a student's knowledge, habits, and skills that are necessary to be ready for college/career and for engaged citizenship.

We are excited to begin working with these new reporting tools next school year and hope you find them helpful and informative. Please look for more information at the beginning of the 2017-2018 school year.

Sincerely,

Nancianne Edwards

and the Elementary Principals of QCSD

/hj